
The Hennepin County Government Center in Minneapolis will open its doors to the
public as part of a Constitution Day “Open Courthouse” event. The event is being
held to showcase the work of Minnesota’s courts, and educate the public about the
work of judges, attorneys, law enforcement, and citizens in administering the
state’s justice system. The free, open-to-the public event, will run from 12:30 p.m.
to 4:00 p.m.

  
The Open Courthouse event will feature numerous activities, including:

A special welcome presentation featuring local judges and justices from the
Minnesota Supreme Court.

 An opportunity to meet local district court judges and justice partners.
 Self-guided “behind-the-scenes” tours of Hennepin County District Court, with

presentations by judges and administrators.
 Free, one-on-one legal assistance will be provided through the walk-in Self-Help

Center in the Government Center. 
 An information fair with representatives from numerous law- and justice-related

organizations.
 Information on legal resources and other services available in the community.    

          
  

The Constitution Day Open Courthouse event is being hosted by Minnesota’s
Fourth Judicial District in partnership with Hennepin County and local justice
partners.

 

The Fourth Judicial District will host an 
 Open Courthouse event.

 

Learn About Your Justice System

 

Hennepin County Open Courthouse
 September 21, 2018

 

What: Open Courthouse for the Community

When: Friday, September 21, 12:30PM- 4PM
 

Where: Hennepin County Government Center, Skyway Level,
 300 South Sixth Street, Minneapolis

 
More Info: www.mncourts.gov/HennepinOpenCourthouse

 

@HennepinCourt
 


